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The Town of Breckenridge adopted code requires all roof coverings for all new construction, additions, and re-roofs to be Class A. The Town also requires complete coverage of a self-adhering polymer modified bitumen Underlayment/Ice and Water Shield.  High Temperature Underlayment is required under any portion of roofs that will be covered with metal roof assemblies. 
 The Town Inspectors will need to verify complete coverage of required new underlayment, valley metal, and drip edge.  Each building must have complete coverage at the time of underlayment inspection.  Final Building inspections may be scheduled after all work is complete, the new roof materials have been installed, and the job is clean and clear of all waste materials.  
If you have any further questions please contact the Building Department at 970-453-3180.
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